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July 1, 2020 
 
 
TO: Cobb Area Council 
 
 
Dear Cobb Council, 
I have been serving as Chair of the Cobb Area Council since it was first established in July of 2016. It 
has been an immensely rewarding time of serving the community but at this time, my other life 
obligations are becoming more pressing, so I will be resigning my position on the Council effective the 
next monthly meeting on July 16th. Thank you for the opportunity to serve the community 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Eliot Hurwitz 


